
Dear Friends,

     Now that Spring has arrived, we're looking forward

to planting our standing gardens with flowers and

herbs.

     The return of our porch furniture is anticipated by

residents now that the warm weather is coming. 

     Coming up: We have the Big Hats & Bow Ties

fundraiser on Saturday, May 6th. Thank you to our

newest Preakness Sponsor: The Wilson family. 

We also want to thank everyone 

who has contributed thus far. It is not 

too late to contribute by buying a 

horse or tickets to the event. Lastly, 

Chef Travis will be representing 

Elmhurst in the Chefs' Auction for 

Health Right on May 11th. 

The House of Friendship, a Nonprofit serving Older Adults since 1890
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Contact Us
p. 304.242.0240

f. 304.242.0585

e. jamiec@elmhurstpch.com

a. 1228 National Road Wheeling, WV 26003

w. www.elmhurstpch.com

Jamie Crow, Executive Director

- Jamie

St. Vincent de 
Paul Parish Center

6 PM to 10 PM

Where:

Time:

thethe

http://www.elmhurstpch.com/


Fun with our
Residents!

Jeanne Hicks

Bertha Sacco Barbara 
Michaels

Joan Mudge

Doris HarvillaJeremy McCamic Carolyn Yurko

Joan Block

Penny Mourat

Millie Scaffidi

ELMHURST |  ISSUE 402



March
Scrapbook
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304.242.0240

Millie Scaffidi - April 5th

Dr. Geroge Naum - April 12th

Rose Humway - Apil 20th

March Birthdays

Staff:
Janice Bippus - April 29th

Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates every

monetary gift. If you are interested

in discussing planned giving

opportunities, contact Jamie Crow,

Executive Director:

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!
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Residents:

Elmhurst is hosting a Kentucky Derby themed
night at the races fundraiser on Saturday,

May 6th from 6 PM – 10 PM at the St. Vincent
de Paul Parish Center. Tickets are $40/person

& available either through Eventbrite or by
calling Elmhurst at 304-242-0240. Each ticket
includes heavy hors d’oeuvres, beer & wine,

and nonalcoholic drinks. Horses can be
purchased separately at $25/piece. There will

be prizes for ladies best derby hat, best
dressed gentleman, and best dressed couple.

Pictured above: Melissa Mansuetto, Elmhurst
Director of Development; Melissa Glessner,
Elmhurst Board President
Back row: Pat Felton, FeltonCPA (sponsor), Jamie
Crow, Elmhurst Executive Director; Chef Travis,
Elmhurst; Melissa Evick, Visiting Angels (sponsor);
Gary Glessner, The Glessner Group (sponsor) and
Michael Klick, WesBanco (sponsor).

With Sincere 
Appreciation

In  Memory Of
Garnett Bush

Charlene Goodwin

Joe Dallas
Charlene Goodwin

Ruth Sampson
Charlene Goodwin


